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23/12 Matters Arising 
 

 22/22 Future topics – compassion fatigue and other mental health challenges
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  The AWERB agreed that it was important to see publicised demonstratable replacement. 

  A chart had been produced by the Group in order to make progress on various activities. It was 
hoped that 3R champions could be identified from relevant research divisions to drive forward 
activity within Departments – ,  and  agreed to give 
further thought to identifying individuals for these roles. 

 

  Named person Job Description 

  One action required the University to ensure that the Named roles of employees holding these be 
formally recognised in job descriptions and formally reviewed in the course of annual 
Performance Development Reviews. The AWERB noted that the line managers of all Named roles 
had been written to that effect;  agreed to chase up those who had not responded. 

Action:  

   Refresher Training 

  The AWERB agreed that this item would be carried forward to Spring/Summer 2024. 

 

  Audit of facilities 

  The AWERB noted that the report from the Home Office inspection on the BRU had still not been 
received and that it had now been some time.  agreed to chase this report. 

Action:  

 

  Study Plans 

  The AWERB noted that the Farm had a series of forms that it used depending on the client, the 
majority of the Farms business was external to the University. The Farm had formal processes in 
place. The BRU used Study Plans – dependent on the answers to the questions within there would 
be further follow up with relevant colleagues. It was agreed that these examples should be 
shared in order to ascertain whether any lessons could be learnt. 

Action:  and  

  The AWERB noted that there were issues at the Farm in regard to succession planning and how to 
systematise work on the Home Office system. 

 

23/15 Report from Technical Services 
  
  It was noted that: 

• Estates – regular meetings were held with Estates to address any ongoing issues. 
• Work was continuing on the air handling units – one was kept running whilst the other 

was being worked on. 
• Work was planned for the wider building on the RO water system – discussions were 

taking place with the BRU on the timings of this work which could be noisy. 
• Meetings were taking place with researchers on future work coming up and breeding was 

picking back up as use of the facility was ramping up. 
• The latest health screen of the facility was all clear. 
• There was continuing interest in the use of Zebrafish. 
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23/16  Communications Strategy 
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